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 Certified Employee of the Month                 Date: January 2024 

 Classified Employee of the Month  

 Volunteer of the Month 
 

 

Nominee’s name: Chelsea Brown 

 

Volunteer’s work location: Glenn O. Swing Elementary School 

 

 

Submitted by: Ellen Peach and Karissa Storey     Position: Admin 

 
 

Please use the space below for the nomination. Please include a brief 

description of what the nominee has done above and/or beyond expectations 

and why you believe the nominee is a candidate for public recognition by the 

Board of Education. (All or part of your written nomination will be used in the 

recognition process.) You will be notified when your nominee is being 

recognized. Thank you for your nomination. 

 

We would like to nominate Mrs. Chelsea Brown for Volunteer of the Month. 

 

Mrs. Brown joined the GOS family last year when her son started Kindergarten. 

Since then, she has gone above and beyond to find ways to get involved and 

give back to our school. 

 

This year, Mrs. Brown became a parent member of our SBDM council. Her insight 

as a parent is invaluable to our council, providing the perspective that only a 

parent of a student at GOS can give. Her viewpoint and ideas are refreshing and 

inspiring as we review data, revise policies, and allocate resources and funds. 

 

In addition to serving on our SBDM council, Mrs. Brown, in conjunction with her 

church, has “adopted” the staff at GOS. Every month, Mrs. Brown provides 

snacks, lunch, or other pick-me-ups for our staff. She has stocked our teachers’ 

lounge with snacks and drinks, provided dinner for the staff during 

parent/teacher conferences, and most recently donated sweet treats during our 

staff holiday celebration.  

 

Mrs. Brown is always willing to volunteer whenever possible. She passed out 

goodie bags and treats to students during our Halloween Walk-a-Thon and 

helped distribute Christmas gifts to families during our annual Angel Tree event. 

Having her extra hands is very much appreciated and truly valued. But even 

more importantly, it’s her positive spirit and genuine warmth that makes her 

irreplaceable as a parent volunteer at GOS.  
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As you can see, Mrs. Brown is a devoted and selfless member of the GOS 

community and is deserving of the Volunteer of the Month recognition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


